
Sponsorship Opportunities

Friday, June 12, 2020

Questions? 
Contact Morgan Koehler at
mkoehler@hulthealthy.org

or (309)692-6650.

After Mike Seneca died from cancer 
in 2009, his family wanted to honor 
his memory and carry on his acts of        

selflessness and compassion.
 

All proceeds from the 10th Annual 
Mike Seneca Golf Classic will 

benefit and support programs for 
 Hult Center for Healthy Living. 

Register online at 
www.hulthealthy.org

Seneca Classic Title Sponsor - $5,000
3 Teams of 4; primary recognition on banner 

displayed at Hult Center all year long; 
company logo on bidpal website; company 

logo signage on one hole; recognition on golf 
carts and beverage carts; recognition on Hult 

Center’s Facebook page

Registration Sponsor - $2,500
2 Teams of 4; secondary recognition on banner 

displayed at Hult Center all year long; 
company logo on bidpal website; company 

logo signage on one hole; ecognition on Hult 
Center’s Facebook page

Lunch Sponsor - $1,500
1 Team of 4; recognition on banner displayed 

at Hult Center all year long; 
company logo on bidpal website; company 

logo on one hole

Hole & More Sponsor - $600

1 Team of 4; company logo signage on one 
hole

Hole Sponsor - $200
Company logo signage on one hole

Benefiting:



2020 Foursome Registration!

Check-In

Lunch

Tee Off

Format

Entry Fee

10:45-11:45 a.m.

10:45-11:45 a.m.

12:00 p.m.

4 Person Best Ball Scramble

$125 / Person
Includes: lunch, golf, cart, and 
driving range

Name:

Company:

Address:

Email: Phone:

Name:

Company:

Address:

Email: Phone:

Name:

Company:

Address:

Email: Phone:

Name:

Company:

Address:

Email: Phone:

Golfers: at $125.00 each   $

Additional donation/sponsorship           $

Total    $

To register online visit
 www.hulthealthy.org. 

Please make checks payable to
Hult Center for Healthy Living

5215 N. Knoxville Ave.
Peoria, IL 61614

801 Progress St. Metamora

* DEADLINE for sponsorship recognition in print media is
 May 15, 2020. Please email a png of your logo to 

mkoehler@hulthealthy.org


